Feedback Form For Dressage NZ Young Horse Classes
A DNZ Sub-Committee has been formed to review the Young Dressage Horse classes in NZ and formulate a plan to make these classes more popular and encouraging.  If you are a stakeholder in these classes ie rider, potential rider, breeder, producer of young dressage horses, judge or sponsor we would like to hear from you by answering some or all of the questions on this form and returning it Monday 17th of May to Debbie Barke: debbiebarke@icloud.com  

Name:                                                                                 email:                            

1)  Have you competed in or had horses you bred compete in the YDH Classes in the past?

2)  Have you judged or sponsored YDH classes in the past?

2)  What do you find works or doesn’t work with these classes

3)  What changes would you like to see made?

4)  Do you think classes should be restricted to NZ Bred horses only?

5)  Do you think the Young Horse Finals should be held at Horse of the Year Show, The Dressage Nationals, or some other show such as the Dressage By The Lake event that was just held?

6)  What do you think DNZ could do better to promote the breeders and horses in these classes

7)  Do you think the level of the tests currently used (The FEI Tests) suits NZ horses and conditions?

8)  What do you think about the qualifying tests at the PL shows being a freestyle type test (no music) so you can show your young horse off to its best advantage (with compulsory movements)

9)  Any further comments or suggestions?
